THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

DEPARTMENT OF BOTANY

November 16, 1942

Dr. F. C. Allen Department of Physical Education

Dear Dr. Allen:

Mr. William Gyarfas, enrolled in Physical Conditioning, states that he has lost his gym clothes, and, rightly or not, he holds the Department of Physical Education responsible. He refuses to buy another outfit for the remaining eight weeks.

Since the Committee does not want to get into the position of recommending that Mr. Gyarfas be expelled from school because he cannot or will not replace his lost clothes, we venture to ask if there is anything your department can do in the way of restitution. Or, if it is clearly his fault that the clothes have been lost will you let us know that as soon as possible?

Anything you can do to help straighten out this unusual situation will be appreciated.

Sincerely,

Bert A. Nash
J. Allen Reese
A. J. Mix, Chairman
Committee on Exemption
from Physical Conditioning

my